Our school Is a proud recipient of the
Fresh Fruit and Vegetable Program
Grant!

What is the Fresh Fruit &
Vegetable Program (FFVP) Grant?

FFVP is a federally assisted program providing
free fresh fruits and vegetables to children at
eligible elementary schools during the school day.
The program has been successful in introducing
elementary school children to a variety of produce
that they otherwise might not have the opportunity

to sample.

What does FFVP mean for my

student?

The intent.of FFVP is to introduce children to new
and different fresh fruits and vegetables, the produce
must be served in a way that it is easily identifiable.
This encourages children to enjoy fruits and vegetables
“‘as they are.” Your student will have the opportunity
to try new fresh fruits and vegetables during the

school day in their classroom.
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